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RICHARD LANDER MEETING 
On Monday 3rd June at 3pm 
Richard Lander School will be 
holding a transition meeting at 
MHA.  This is for all Year 6 parents 
and their children who will be 
starting at RLS in September. 

GODREVY, LONGSHIPS & PENDEEN CLASS 
VISIT PENDENNIS CASTLE 
On Wednesday Years 1 and 2 went to Pendennis 
Castle.  They all had a wonderful day; it didn’t rain, 
and the sun shone brightly!  Thank you to all the 
teachers who went along and a special thank you to 
all the parents who helped on the day. 
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MARIE CURIE CAKE SALE 
Martha H in Year 5 and her 
family would like to thank all 
those who supported their Marie 
Curie cake sale yesterday.  
Martha and her family will also 
be participating in a swimathon 
on Friday 29th March.  

 

DIARY DATES 
 

 

 

Friday 15th March – Red Nose Day 

Wear red for Children in Need 
*Suggested donation £1 

 
 

Monday 18th March – Parent On-

line Safety Workshop, 9-9:30am 
 

 

 

Mon 25th March – Friday 29th 

March – Parent Consultations 

 
 

Wednesday 3rd April – Year 2 

FOMHS Cake Sale, 3pm 

 
 

Thursday 23rd May – 9am 

Traditional Class photos and Year 6 

Leavers 

 

         CELEBRATIONS & ACHIEVEMENTS 

                Fri 15th March              Celebration             Achievement     

Mousehole Ella Rose Harry 

Godrevy Artie Penny 

Longships Jenson Ralph 

Pendeen Robyn Brody 

Class 3C Zenon Honey-May 

Class 3J Sylvie Polly 

Class 4 Lana Sam 

Class 5 Martha H Paddy 

Class 6L Izzy Ted 

Class 6C Flo Sam 
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PARENT ONLINE SAFETY WORKSHOP 
Mr Hill will be hosting an online safety 

workshop for parents and carers on Monday 

18th March from 9am – 9:30am.  Please do 

come along if you’d like to learn more. 

PARENT CONSULTATIONS  
We are in the throes of introducing a new data 
management system to many schools across 
Aspire, called ARBOR.  When this is in place in the 
summer term, we will be able to run parent 
consultations appointments through it, as well as 
sending e-mails to parents and text messages. 
In the meantime, for the parent consultations at 
the end of March, we will be returning to booking 
appointments via appointment sheets that are 
currently displayed in the office/reception area.  
Please pop in and make an appointment to see 
your child’s teacher.  We will leave out some 
appointment reminder slips, so please do make a 
note of your chosen appointment and take the slip 
home with you. 

 

 

PARKING 
We are all very aware that drop offs and pick up 
times are very busy around our school and the 
village and we do not want to have an 
accident.   
How we can all help: 

• Park away from the school and walk the 
last bit.  It is a great way to start and end 
the day. 

• Scoot, walk or cycle to school. 
• Keep Rodda's Road as a walking zone. 
• Make use of the school buses. 
• Use the drop off zone - a member of staff 

is on duty in the morning to help your 
child find their way into school 
quickly.  This is not a parking area. 

• Do not park on the school site.  If you 
do have permission to park, please do 
not attempt to drive out while we are 
putting children on the buses. 

• Take part in The Big Pedal, from 25th 
March to 5th April - more details to 
follow 

 

 

MONITORING VISIT  
Last week, we were visited by Heads of School from 
other Aspire Academies, our Strategic Partner for 
Aspire and our Hub Councillors.  During the visit, 
lessons were observed, children's work was looked at 
and School Council were quizzed.  The outcome was 
extremely positive and we are delighted with the 
comments that were made.  Through the rest of this 
year we are continuing our focus on improving spelling 
and continuing to develop our maths provision, 
especially concentrating on multiplication facts.  We 
have also been invited by Aspire to be part of a working 
party on developing effective feedback and marking, 
and look forward to working with other 
Aspire academies on this. 
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